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Comments: I fully support any efforts to make the best use of the area in question for the public.  While a

"coaster" type attraction (think Alpine sleds) would increase visits and use, I also believe a bike park similar to

that in Angelfire would be wildly popular and additional revenue generated would dwarf that of what is obtained

by skiing (in the absence of adequate snow).  Regardless of what type of development is chosen, it is imperative

that access to the property and surrounding area not be reduced for hunters.  Right now, hunting is only allowed

during specific seasons and is restricted to archery equipment. Hunting is a very important management tool that

must be retained in order to maintain a healthy balance in our forest.   


